
Forbes Industries
The leader in mobile furniture and equipment for Hospitality
Food & Beverage, Hotel Operations, and Meetings + Events.

EVO Housekeeping Cart - 2277
https://www.forbesindustries.com/products/hotel-operations/
housekeeping-carts/inroom-housekeeping-carts/inroom-hk-
cart-2277/

Questions? Contact us at:
Phone: (800) 832-5427

Email: solutions@forbesindustries.com

EVO HOUSEKEEPING CART - 2277

SKU: 2277

24”W x 19”D x 43”H plastic Cabinet with
three fixed shelves, an enclosed double
bag end with bag lid, and two stainless
steel push handles. An amenity drawer
and a bottle caddy flip-out compartment
provide discreet storage for cleaning
tools and materials. The deck features a
full wrap-around rubber bumper and four
revolving corner bumpers to protect your
fixtures and walls. A retractable vacuum
bracket provides convenient storage and
transport of your vacuum and 2” risers
allow for the addition of under-deck
accessories. Four 6” swivel tracking
casters (two with swivel lock) provide
effortless maneuverability in and out of
guest rooms. Shown here with optional
under-deck glass rack holder.

Housekeeping cart bags are sold
separately. You can view all
available bag options here.

2277 | Plastic InRoom Housekeeping Cart
|

https://www.forbesindustries.com/product-category/hospitality-products/housekeeping-carts/housekeeping-cart-bags/
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ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

Dimensions Length: 45", Width: 21.5", Height: 53"

Housekeeping Cart
Plastic Color TBD, Beige, Black

Number of Bags 1

https://www.forbesindustries.com/hk-cart-plastic-color/tbd/
https://www.forbesindustries.com/hk-cart-plastic-color/beige-plastic/
https://www.forbesindustries.com/hk-cart-plastic-color/black-plastic/
https://www.forbesindustries.com/number-of-bags/1/

